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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

CYMPO Releases Statement Regarding City of Prescott Press 
Releases related to Sundog Connector Project 

 
Prescott, AZ (May 18, 2023) – On Friday, May 12th, the City of Prescott issued three (3) press releases 

regarding the cancellation of the May 9th City of Prescott Study Session regarding the Sundog Connector 

and related Development Agreements that was originally requested by two Councilmembers and was 

later cancelled.  

CYMPO acknowledges the third press release titled, “Retraction for Clarification” and acknowledges the 

subject release retracts prior statements, both stated and implied, made in the prior two press releases, 

to the benefit of all interested or engaged in the project. CYMPO works directly with the City of Prescott 

to promote and maintain a regional coordinated transportation system for the safe and efficient 

movement of people, goods, and services in Central Yavapai County.  

For additional information, please contact Vincent Gallegos, CYMPO Executive Director.  
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